
 

 
MINUTES of the Committee Meeting of the Henbury Society held on 
12th October 2021 at the home of Roger Cousin    
 
Members Present:   
Roger Cousin (Chair), Liz Welton, Mike Wootton, Anne Common, Christine Featherstone (Secretary)  
 
1. Apologies for Absence   
None 
 
2. Minutes of the Committee Meeting Held on the 3rd Auguust 2021   

       These were approved and signed by Roger. 
 
3.  Matters arising from the above not already covered by this Agenda  

It was agreed that the village should be involved in the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Beacon 
and it could be sited on the Millenium Green.    
 
3. Revue of response to the ‘Use it or Lose it” appeal 
Only 7 replies were received following the article which was placed on the website re 
whether the Henbury Society should continue, and if so, what new initiatives could it take 
on, or disband.  The website will continue to be funded by the Parish Council and will not be 
affected if the Henbury Society is disbanded.   
 
Roger is to liaise with the Parish Council and the Millenium Green Trust regarding the 
replacement and future upkeep of the planters. 
 
In view of the fact that no initiatives have been put forward for the Henbury Society to get 
involved in it was decided that as of 12th October 2021 the Henbury Society will disband.    

•  
    
 
 
 
 
Prepared by ………………………………………………….. 
Christine Featherstone 18th October 2021 


